Memorandum of Understanding
between
The California School Employees Association and its
Chico Chapter #110 (together “CSEA”)
and
The Chico Unified School District {“District”)
January 11, 2022
Juneteenth Holiday

This Memorandum of Understanding is entered by and between the District and CSEA concerning the
Juneteenth holiday.

For the 2020-2021 fiscal year, employees in paid status on the working day immediately preceding or
immediately following June 19, 2021, will retroactively receive a paid holiday time in recognition of the
Juneteenth holiday. Full-time employees (1.0 FTE) will receive twelve {12) hours of pay. Employees
employed on a less-than-1.0 FTE basis will receive a pro-rated amount of pay based upon time and a half

pay.
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